
 

2nd October 2012. 
 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

BSE Limited, 

Mumbai-400051. 

P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 

 
Mumbai-400001. 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: 

 

US$ 200,000,000 Zero Coupon Convertible Bonds due October 2012 (the “October 2012 
Zero Coupon Bonds”) and US$ 20,796,000 7.5% Convertible Bonds due October 2012 
(the “October 2012 Interest Bearing Bonds”, and together with the October 2012 Zero 
Coupon Bonds, the “Bonds”) issued by Suzlon Energy Limited (the “Company”). 

This is further to our letter dated 18th September 2012. The Company had issued separate notices each 
dated 18th September 2012 convening meetings of the holders of the October 2012 Zero Coupon 
Bonds and the October 2012 Interest Bearing Bonds for the extension of maturity dates of each of the 
series of Bonds from 11th October 2012 to 11th February 2013. The meetings of the holders of the 
Bonds are proposed to be held on 10th October 2012. In furtherance to the same, the Company has 
issued a subsequent notice dated 2nd October 2012 (the “Notice”), providing further information in 
relation to the incentive fee payable to holders of the Bonds who consent to the proposed extension.  
 
Incentive fee, if any, is proposed to be paid in the manner described in the Notice, subject to the 
Company receiving requisite approvals from its senior secured lenders. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

 
Hemal A. Kanuga, 
Company Secretary. 
 


